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Upcoming Information Webinars for Professional Trustees presented by CDIC

In the spring and fall of 2025, CDIC is pleased to offer Professional Trustees (PT) an opportunity to
participate in one of two webinars designed to provide information on the PT framework.

By participating, PTs will gain insights on what they need to do to ensure that the deposits they hold for
their clients/beneficiaries remain well protected by CDIC, and what to expect in the rare case CDIC
makes a data submission request. These webinars will also provide an opportunity for Qs & As with CDIC
representatives.

If you are interested in participating and/or wish to receive updates related to these webinars, please
send CDIC the following information by April 30, 2025, to trustees@cdic.ca:

e First and last name of participant(s)

e Title of participant(s)

e Business Email

e Entity or organization name (if applicable)

e Industry type (e.g., legal, insolvency, Fintech, etc.)

Further details, including webinar dates and times, will be shared with the contact information provided.
CDIC encourages your participation and looks forward to your engagement.

Please note that CDIC is committed to protecting your information. To that end, the information provided
will only be used to communicate with you regarding this or future webinars, or to share other
information relevant to Professional Trustees (e.g., changes to CDIC requirements, etc.).
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